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The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	on	par	with	what	they	the	retailers	charge	us	per		
kilowatt	and	increase	with	their	increases	which	they	so	often	do.	This	would	be	
a	fairer	system	than	what	we	have	now,	which	is	a	pittance	of	what	we	deserve.	
Our	electricity	is	pollution	free	which	help	the	environment	and	should	be	of	
higher	value	than	the	product	they	sell	which	is	mainly	coal	powered	generated	
electricity.	
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